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Summary

Creator:  Adlum, John, 1759-1836

Title:  John Adlum letters

Date:  1791-1822

Size:  0.1 linear feet (1 folder)

Abstract:  This folder contains three letters written by John Adlum.  The letter dated June 27, 1791 is
addressed to Governor Thomas Mifflin regarding a treaty to be signed by Native Americans, including
the Oneida, Onondage and Seneca tribes.  The letter dated April 19, 1803 is addressed to Thomas
Stewardson regarding payment on an account.   The letter dated March 8, 1822 is addressed to Robert
Gilmor, Esq.

Preferred citation:  John Adlum letters, Manuscripts and Archives Division, The New York Public
Library
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